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Support for Gold Coast World Surfing Reserve application 
 
 
It is the opinion of Surfrider Foundation Gold Coast Tweed Branch that a World 
Surfing Reserve on the Gold Coast is inevitable and timely. Just as all levels of 
government are focusing on coastal issues and locally the community has come 
together to qualify and improve surfing amenity under the Gold Coast Surf 
Management Plan as a part of the Beaches Strategy.  
 
 
As Surfrider Foundation is dedicated to the protection and enhancement of oceans, 
beaches and waves for all, we hope this application is successful given that is so 
widely supported by the community and will enhance the surfing amenity of the 
southern Gold Coast, which incidentally contributes billions of dollars annually 
towards the Gold Coast economy. 
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